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Project number: 24664 

 

Council is upgrading three key intersections along Maud Street to  
improve road safety, accommodate future growth and to provide an  
efficient link to the new Maroochydore City Centre. 

Signalised intersections are being constructed at Bungama and Dalby Streets and  
the Allambie Street intersection will be upgraded to a left in, left out arrangement. 

 

Night work and detours 
scheduled for next week  
Council would like to advise local residents that 
asphalt (bitumen) road resealing work will be 
undertaken along Maud Street over several 
nights next week. This work must be undertaken 
at night as it requires road closures and detours. 

Road works will take place over three, 
consecutive nights which will result in the 
temporary closure of Maud Street from 
Aerodrome Road to Dalby Street. Traffic will be 
detoured via surrounding streets. 

Electronic signage and traffic controllers will be in 
place to help redirect motorists. 

Hours of night works 
Road works will be performed between 8.00pm 
and 5.00am, from Tuesday 18 April to 
Thursday 20 April 2017 (weather and site 
conditions permitting). 

Construction will involve removing the existing 
top layer of the road surface, laying new asphalt 
and line marking.  Construction vehicles and 
heavy machinery will be in operation.  Safety 
requirements dictate that reversing beepers must 
be used.  

.  

 

 
 
The project team is making every effort to minimise 
impacts on the community, however nearby 
residents may experience some noise and dust 
associated with these works.  

Council apologises for any inconvenience and would 
like to thank you for your patience during the works. 

Construction of the Maud Street intersections are on 
schedule for completion by the end of April. 

Council has recently commenced work on the 
upgrade of two major intersections on Aerodrome 
Road. Work involves upgrading the First Avenue 
and Maud Street intersections, and constructing a 
new entrance to Maroochydore’s new city centre. 
 

Contact the project team 
For further information about the Maroochydore 
Intersections Upgrade project, please visit the 
website at: www.sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au or 
contact the project team on: 

T: 1800 895 189 

E: maroochydoreintersections@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 
 
To receive project updates via email, please register 
your details with the project team.  


